From the office of;
Harry Krigman &

Ellie, LLC Properties

Plan of Action

Repairs to;  289 Cumberland Ave., 9 Cedar St. 218 Walton St.

Re: Code violation NFPA 80-D.4-9.003 fire door assemblies
To; City of Portland Code Enforcement/ Fire & Safety Inspections
Our plan of Action;

Is to replace fire doors in all units that had failed inspection. We have already sized and purchased fire doors and are currently waiting for delivery. Our plan is to inspect and replace doors that had failed inspection of 5/12/15 , unit by unit. The removal and reconstruction of doorways will take time per door as the building is older and we have some plaster walls that will involve some minor re-construction of frame. We will need to notify each tenant of construction and follow up with cleaning of disturbed area. Meanwhile completing normal everyday care of buildings.
 We are hoping to have all three building in complete compliance by the end of August, and will stay in touch with the city officials as we progress.
We have repaired all other violations and now have a maintenance plan in place to keep units and buildings in compliance.  
We appreciate the time the City as offered us to bring our building into compliance and will rectify this within the time allowed.




Thank you;    Harry Krigman ( owner)




                      John Jensen   Building manager 
